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Reading Den Update… 
Thank you so much to FoSS who organised the parents to come and help with our new outdoor reading 
den in the holidays. The outdoor shed now has a lovely fresh wash of white paint inside and this week we 
hope to get the carpet down on the floor. 
 
We have a bookcase to fill with wonderful books and we are going to ask the children to draw pictures of 
their favourite book characters and write some book reviews to pop up on the wall. Once we have 
completed this, we will invite Sarah Fae, the author of ‘Ghost the Christmas Stag’ to come along to 
officially open the Reading den for us and you never know, she may also read her Christmas book to us! 
 



 

 

                                
 
 
                                            

 
 
 
 
 
                             

 
 
    
 
 
                               
 
                  
              

Parents Evening 
 

All Parents Evening appointment 
times have been sent home 

today. We have tried our best to 
accommodate times that were 

indicated on the initial sheet, but 
if you need to change your 

time(s) please let us know… 
 

 I am sure we will be able to 
accommodate on another day if 

necessary. 

Dates for your Diary 

W/B 13th November – Anti Bullying week 

(work will be done around this in school) 

Thursday 16th November – Parents 

Afternoon / Evening 

Friday 17th November – Children In Need 

Tuesday 21st November – Pine Class – 

Skipping festival 

Christmas Events 

Thursday 30th November 7pm-9pm – Wreath 

making event  

Wednesday 6th December - Cake Decorating 

Evening  

Friday 8th December 7pm - Christmas 

Shopping Night & raffle  

Wednesday 13th December (AM) - 

Christmas Performance 

Thursday 14th December (PM) - Christmas 

Performance 

 

 

 

 
 

 

      Sports Lending Library 
This half term, we will be opening up our Sports Lending Library to 
Pine Class. If your child is in Spruce Class and has any equipment 
from the lending library, please can you send this back to school on 
Monday. 
Our Sports Leaders will be continuing to lead their games on the 
yard on Thursday lunchtimes. 

 

Most of you will know that Mrs 
O’Neill has been phasing back into 
school over the past few weeks. We 
are delighted that she is back with 
us. Next week is her last part time 
week and the week after she will be 
in the classroom full time again! 

 

 
Mrs Dixon held a Remembrance Day Assembly today.  

 

On Sunday 12 November, the National Service of Remembrance will be 
held at the Cenotaph on Whitehall, London. Starting at 11am, the service 
will commemorate the contribution of British and Commonwealth 
military and civilian servicemen and women involved in the two world 
wars and later conflicts. The Department for Culture, Media and Sport 
(DCMS) coordinates the event, alongside colleagues from across 
government, the armed forces and veterans’ organisations. The 
event will be available to view on the BBC. 

 


